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Commodore's Report 


Dear Members
All is going well at our club and we are moving forward. Jim and his team are getting in quotes for our new steps at the main entrance and Mandy has had her wishes for a new large Microwave oven in the galley. Frank and Mike have introduced new beers in the bar and they are proving very popular. Poor Phil has been working hard reviewing our insurance and has done a good job with the necessary changes. Brian Carter has been having meetings with the company looking after our fire and safety items and has this all in control.
We are still having problems with getting volunteers to man the bar so please help us to keep the flow going.
Well that’s all for now.
Best Regards

Roy Nash
Commodore
October 2017

	
	[image: image3.png]



Dates for your diary ... 

November
Saturday 18th                      Annual Dinner Dance

December
Saturday 9th                        Christmas Party
Sunday 10th                        Children's Christmas Party
Sunday 31st                        New Years Eve Party

Please ensure that should you wish to attend any of the above events, that your names are put down on the noticeboard at the club as soon as possible.  Thank you.
With regards to the above forthcoming functions, please don't forget that the club is always looking for members to volunteer and help organise these
events.  If you don't feel that is something that you can do, you can always offer to help with the decorations, which are usually done on a Friday evening, and help is always required to clear tables, wash up, and take tablecloths to be laundered.

There are many jobs and so few people ... please can you give any time to help?
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Ladies Night

This was a great night out for the ladies. We were waited on hand and foot, we could even order drinks and have them fetched to our table. What luxury!

We had a three course dinner starting with a lovely egg mayonnaise, followed by a delicious fish pie and then a home made banoffi pie which went down very well even with those who do not normally like it.  We finished off with coffee and chocolates.

The entertainer, Denny, sang a lot of fifties and sixties songs and was very good.  He got the names of a number of the ladies and then directed his songs to them which caused the recipients some embarrassment and their friends a lot of amusement.

Denny's daughter Janice then took over for a while and got us all dancing before Denny returned dressed as Elvis in white and gold and sang us a lot of Elvis songs.  We then had the raffle followed by more music and dancing.

A big vote of thanks to Roy, Terry, Frank, Brian, Mike and Jim who worked really hard all evening.
  
Lesley Hamments
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Photo's taken at the recent 40s night at the club ... 
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WMC Bournemouth Weekend Away, 17th - 19th November

Dear Members and Guests attending the weekend away in Bournemouth, 
on 17th - 19th November.
17th November
  Rooms will be ready at 14-30 hrs on 17th November.

  We will meet in the bar for drinks at 19-00 hrs, and then move to the
  Oceana Ballroom for dinner to be served at 20-00 hrs.
  Dress code is smart casual. Please check the table plan for the  
  restaurant.
18th November 
  Breakfast will be served in the main restaurant, then a free day to explore 
  and relax.
  We then meet in the bar for drinks again at 19-00 hrs, and then move to 
  the Oceana Ballroom for our dinner and entertainment.  Dinner will be 
  served at 20-00 hrs.
  Dress code Gentlemen, Black Tie and Ladies Dress to impress.
19th November 
  Breakfast in the main restaurant and check out.
The hotel details are as follows.
The Cumberland Hotel
27 East Overcliff Drive
Bournemouth, Dorset
BH1 3AF
Tel: 01202 298350.
Best regards
Roy Nash
Commodore
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Weybridge Mariners Christmas Party

The Weybridge Mariners Christmas Party will take place on Saturday 9th December, at 7.30pm for 8.00pm

Upon arrival you will be warmed with a glass of mulled wine followed by a delicious meal consisting of …..

*  Starter - Prawn cocktail
*  Main - Roast Turkey (Veggie option) with ALL the trimmings,
*  Dessert - Christmas pudding with Brandy sauce or cream
 
Followed up Mince Pies, Coffee and Mints

Dancing will be to Vinny and The Castaways, who are back by public demand after their performance at the Summer Ball.

Tickets are now at the reduced price of £18.00 each!  But please be assured that nothing has been excluded or reduced in quality or quantity to achieve this price reduction.

Please put your names on the noticeboard list, or send your request directly to the Commodore.

Last bookings will be taken by 7th December, which is also the last date for cancellations.  After that time any no shows will still have to pay 
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Storage at the Club House
 

The committee wish to advise club members that all items of personal property stored in the under-croft ,including small craft moored in the slipway, are only allowed to be left on the clubs premises at the owners risk and that all items of property must be insured by the owner against loss by any means and against public liability.

Kind Regards

Rob Fry
Honorary Secretary
Joke Corner  ... 
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